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Dear Laura Hazelton, Camden gov. uk'

Please forgive the delay. | am in my 90th year and slow to check emails. But this case is very important to my
wellbeing that of my neighbours . Putting it simply :That magnificent tree is one of the lungs of this small area in which
| live and it deserves to be helped to thrive until its natAruAL END. It should be treATED and cherished.

yours respectfully, Dr Roslyn Poignant

In a message dated 13/07/2016 14:50:41 GMT Daylight Time, Laurn Poignant Dear Sir/fMadam,

Following your previous interest in this application, | am writing to inform you that revised
plans have been received along with an Arboricultural impact assessment.

If you have any further comments you wish to be considered before the determination of
this application, | would be grateful if you could provide these by Friday oo™ July.

Kind regards,

Laura Hazelton

Planning Officer
Regeneration and Planning
Culture and Environment
London Borough of Camden

Telephone: 0207974 1017
Web: camden.gov.uk

Floor 2

5 Pancras Square
5 Pancras Square
London N1C 4AG

Please consider the environment before printing this email.



You can sign up to our new and improved planning e-alerts to let you know about
new planning applications, decisions and appeals.

This e-mail may contain information which is confidential, legally privileged and/or copyright protected. This e-
mail is intended for the addressee only. If you receive this in error, please contact the sender and delete the
material from your computer.



